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Saxilby Waterfront Festival Task and Finish Group  

The first meeting to plan the festival met on 26th January 2023.The MUGA Working 

Group met in December 2022 and agreed to make the following recommendations 

to full council: 

 

1. To update the project plan  

2. To seek sponsorship to cover the costs of the festival. 

3. To appoint a Health and Safety Officer (a resident) as part of the  event project 

plan.   

4.. To request third party permission to use the Fossdyke Canal and land the other 

side of the canal  from CRT  

 

Proposal: For full council to ratify the above recommendations 

 
 

Saxilby Waterfront Working Group 

Footbridge, ramp and steps 

• The tenders are now out for the footbridge refurbishment.  

LCC are going to repair the ramp and steps including painting the railings. 

 

Public toilets: The project plan is now underway for the refurbishment of the public 

toilets looking at an environmental friendly design. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Memory branch:  

• The branch is now ready, the names have been etched on each leaf. A site 

meeting will be held in the next few weeks to finalise the siting of the branch 

onto the flood wall. 

 

Fund Raising 

• As a Co-op Winter Community Champion we will be holding a ‘Valentine’ theme 

tombola in the Co-op store on Saturday 11th February. We are looking for volun-

teers to man the stall. Please give your support. 


